
Special Town Board Meeting of April 27, 2021 
 

Meeting was called to order at 9:00 am., by Chairman Maines who noted that this Special Meeting was held at the Town 

Hall in Sayner on Tuesday, April 27, 2021. The meeting was duly called with notice posted at the Town Hall in Sayner, 

the Sayner U.S. Post Office, and the Star Lake U.S. Post Office and notice given to the Vilas County News-Review, The 

Lakeland Times as well as WRJ0 and WERL, as well as posted on the Town Website.  Supervisor Rasmussen and Clerk 

Brooker were present.. 

 

Conditional Use Permit for Clifford and Elke Knapp: 
 Supervisor Rasmussen stated that he felt that because there were many other trailers/mobil homes in that subdivision, it 

would be wrong for the town to not allow someone to bring in another one.  It will still need to be inspected to be sure it 

meets all the codes.  Vilas County has the final say.  The Town of Plum Lake has no restrictions against mobil homes.  

Chairman Maines said he saw no reason to deny this request. 

Supervisor Rasmussen made a motion to support the CUP application to put a mobil home on the property of Clifford and 

Elke Knapp, seconded by Chairman Maines, carried. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:05 am. 

A voice recording of this meeting is available in the Town Office. 

These minutes were taken at the Special Town Board Meeting held on the 27th day of April 2021 and were entered in the 

Record Book by: 

 

 

 

 

 

 


